ACE MINUTES/REPORT 10/6/2015
Members present:  Angie de Braga, Karen Kimber, Toni Milano, Sally Rampe, Justine Stout and Brandy Nielsen.  
Guests present:  None
Sally Rampe discussed the art show, Like the Sun, showcasing Patty Fox’s artwork and Trails to Remember:  Native Artists Connecting the Past to the Present featuring artists Micqaela Jones, a contemporary artist, and special guests: Myles Crough, a ledger drawer, and Shawn Collins, who specializes in beadwork.  The artwork will be on display from September 1 to November 13.  The Artists’ Reception will be held October 8th from 4 to 6:00 PM.  Sally also mentioned the Elko Indian Colony will be hosting a Pow Wow in the Elko Colony Gym, Friday the 9th through Saturday the 10th.  Sally has ensured the local paper will cover the event.
Angie de Braga informed the committee that Anita Anacabe-Franzoia could not attend this ACE meeting but Deepa Willingham, a humanitarian and motivational speaker, will be lecturing November 19.  The times and room numbers have yet to be set.  This event is being sponsored by the Rotary Club.  More details to come.  

Karen Kimber informed the committee about the possibility of collaborating between UNR events and GBC too live stream a webcast of Rebecca Skloot’s talk on November 4th.  Rebecca wrote the book The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks”.  Karen is following up with the science departments to make sure there is interest for this event.  

Justine Stout is ready to work on another night of TED Talks, either November 10 or 12th will be the date of TED Talks.  Justine asked the committee members to vote for their favorite and she would show the top 3.  Every member should email her their favorite by October 21.  Justine sent out an email with numerous links to various talks for the committee members to make their decisions.

Justine also reported the Film Festival had their first meeting.  She was very excited about some of the changes the Film Festival Committee will be making this year.  In meetings to come, the committee will make selections of the movies to show and what sponsorships to tie into each night.  The Film Festival is typically held over two Fridays and Saturdays in Saturday.  

Toni Milano showed the committee members the new webpage for Argentum.  The link is complete and submissions are open.  The goal of Toni working along with Frank Sawyer, Web Master, was to make a submission form that was accessible to all users at various levels.  The rules and rubrics for submission and judging are clear and concise and Toni will be looking for judges in the near future, she already has a few that have made that commitment.  

Angie mentioned a couple of faculty members are encouraging their students either through extra credit or an assignment to participate in ACE events.  The committee continues to garner support for its events.  
The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m.
The next meeting will be held November 3, 2015 at 4:00 p.m.
